
29th July 2021 
 
Kia ora tatou whanau 
 

Welcome back to school. 
  
On behalf of our staff, welcome to term 3.  It promises 
to be a very busy term.  First of all, let me say how good it was to see our students roll in the gates on 
Monday 26th 

.
   Every break, I am mindful that this is a challenging time for families as they juggle the 

commitment of keeping our students busy and occupied, well done. 
  
The following significant dates should be kept in mind: 

      Waitangi parent information evening # 2: August 12th 3.30pm – 4pm (STEM room –           
adjacent to the library) 
      Travelling parents meeting Thursday 19th 3.30 – 4pm MAS STEM room.  

      Waitangi departure date – Thursday 26th August – return Friday 27th August 5.30 – 6pm.  

      Please arrange to pick up your children from MAS at the above time, this is approximate 
only and is subject to traffic conditions. 

      The packing list will be shared on Monday August 2nd – permission slips will be sent home 
on Friday 30th July and must be returned by Wednesday 4th August.  
  

Totara Springs sports camp: 
      Monday 30th August  – Sept 3rd. 

  
Kind regards 
Richard Wilkinson – Principal 

 

MASCOT 
Respect, Responsibility, Aroha, Self-discipline, Honesty 

Phone: 07 862 8602    Absentee Messages: 027 952 3203 
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COMING EVENTS 

 

July—Hōngongoi 

30th   Assembly 2.30pm (Room 9) 

August—Hereturikoka 

3rd  Jazz Concert in school hall 11.15am 

4th  Board of Trustees Meeting—6pm  

12th  Waitangi Information Meeting—3.30 to 4.00pm 

19th  Waitangi Travelling Parents Meeting—3.30 to 4.00pm 

 

 

Our school now has 

eftpos available for 

paying fees,             

stationery and        

uniforms   

Available at the 

school office. 

Tori —Room 8 

Courtney—Room 9 



 Miller Avenue School Contact Information 

 E-mail: office@millerave.school.nz 

 Website: www.millerave.school.nz 

 Bank Account: 03-1572-0010292-00 (please put in payment details and your child’s name) Westpac 
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Room 8  -  

 

 

 

Welcome Tori who started this week and to our special guest for the week, Harold the Giraffe 

(Life Education Trust). 

We have had 2 sessions in the Life Education Trust classroom learning about what our body 

needs to keep healthy (Human Biology). 

The students have taken Harold on many adventures which ranged from taking him for runs 

to taking him to lunch in the hall.  He has had a wonderful time. 



Nga kupu o te reo Maori 

Kei hea tou pokowhiwhi? 
  

Where are your shoulders? 
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WINTER ILLS AND CHILLS 
Please remember if your child is unwell, keep them at home until they are better.  We do need to know 
of their absence so please either email us, leave a message on our phone or send an absentee message 
through the skool loop.  If your child is absent from school and we haven’t been notified you will receive 
a text from us. 
CHANGE OF CLOTHES FOR YOUR CHILD 
As the grounds are very wet and muddy at this time of the year we have had a number of students who 
have become muddy and wet during general lunchtime play.  As we don’t hold much spare uniform at 
school, can you please keep a change of clothes in your child’s bag in case they need to get changed.  If 
you do have any old or spare uniforms at home, we would appreciate them for our spare uniform       
cupboard. 
SCHOLASTIC BOOK ORDERS 
The latest scholastic book orders are due in by Friday 13th August 2021.  Please bring your order and 
money to the school office before this date. 
WHITTAKERS CHOCOLATE FUNDRAISING 
Thanks to our senior students who have been selling chocolates to help fundraise for Totara Springs 
Sports Camp.  Once sold please remember to bring the money to the office.  If you are struggling to sell 
them please let us know.  Thank you. 
 

   Clean empty body wash bottles with 
pumps, newspaper and magazines and 

wool yarn 
Please drop any of these items into 

our school office.  Thank you. 

 Big ‘A’ attendance Award 

Last Week of Term 2 

 Room 10 
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Public Notices 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OUR NEW SCHOOL APP 

Contact: Christine Daverne 

Phone: 027 227 5281 


